
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for a great summer sport? 

Come and join the Light Pass Cricket Club        
 

 

The Light Pass Cricket Club will be running the following cricket programs for the 

2019/2020 season:  

 

• Woolworths Cricket Blast - Junior Blasters program (Age 5-7) on Wednesday 

nights from 4:30pm to 5:30pm commencing Wednesday, 23 October.   

• Woolworths Cricket Blast - Master Blasters Age (7-10) on Tuesday nights from 

5:30pm to 7:00pm commencing on Tuesday, 5 November. 

•  Competition cricket for Under 11s, U13s, U15s and U17s  

• U11s and U13s commencing on Saturday, 26 October  

• U15s and U17s commencing on Friday, 18 and Saturday, 19 October 

 

Training will be held at the Stockwell Recreation Park, Duckponds Road, Stockwell 

 

Registrations are now open and are completed online for all programs for the coming 

season via www.playcricket.com.au 

 

For further information please email Brett Nitschke at bnitschke@yalumba.com or 

Simon Davies at sandjdavies@bigpond.com or contact Simon on 0409 123 866  

 

                  


